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Boil order issued for Peru Water customers
(KLZA)-- The City of Peru is under a boil water notice.

The well is being repaired and water is being trucked in from Auburn. Water
must be vigorously boiled for one minute for drinking and cooking or you will
need to use an alternate source of water until sampling confirms no
bacteriological contamination has occurred.

Water conservation is essential to ease the burden of hauling water.

For more information you may contact Peru City Hall at 402-872-6685.
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